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Removing vote by mail for all options, a significant portion of the population will face 

hardship (missed wages, etc.) by having to vote in person. For others they will not be 

able to vote at all, due to scheduling, other responsibilities, physical challenges, etc.). 

Further, with a voter fraud rate in Oregon of 0.0000006% there is absolutely no 

reason to make participating in the democratic process more difficult, unless the goal 

is to disenfranchise voters because it’s the only way your party can win.  

Vote by mail should be an automatic option for all legal voters in Oregon, and the rest 

of the nation. 


